
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12th July 2023 
 
Re: Duke of Edinburgh Awards Scheme - September 2023 
 
Dear Parents /Carers 
 
I hope this letter finds you well as we approach the end of the current academic year. 
 
This letter is to inform that your son/daughter will be able to partake in the Duke of Edinburgh Awards 
Scheme which we run within school when they transition into Year 9. 
 
The current Year 8 cohort attended an assembly on Wednesday 12th July, briefly informing them about the 
award and advising that the Bronze Award registration will commence on Monday 11th September 2023. This 
can be completed via ParentPay, with the current cost for the Bronze Award being £25.50 
 
The RGS DofE Team have asked the students to have a think over the summer and to discuss taking part in 
this fantastic awards scheme with parents. 
 
The students will have another detailed information evening on Monday 11th September after school, where 
they can ask any questions they may have regarding the Bronze Award. 
 
The DofE Team hope to surpass this year’s Bronze cohort of 62 students registering for the award and feel 
that your son/daughter will thoroughly enjoy the experience of the scheme. 
 
We hope you all have a great summer break and looking forward to seeing the new DofE participants in 
September. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr Paul Skillan 
Assistant Manager RGS DofE Team 
 

 Headteacher 
Ard Ynseyder  

S Findlater BA PGCE 
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